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IN THE MATTER OF The Ontario Heritage Act, 
R.S.O. 1990, Chapter 0.18. 

AND IN THE MATTER OF the lands and premises 
at the following municipal address in the City 
of Orillia in the Province of Ontario 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO DESIGNATE 

TO: Ontario Heritage Foundation 
77 Bloor Street West 
TORONTO, Ontario 
M7A 2R9 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the City of Orillia intends to 
designate the property, at the following municipal address as property of architectural 
and/or historical value or interest under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.0. 
1990, Chapter 0.18. 

a) The Barney-Bell House, 57 Jarvis Street, Orillia, Ontario 

Reasons for the Proposed Designation 

The Barney-Bell house, at 57 Jarvis Street is a simple combination of classical and 
gothic revival styles of architecture along with a few personal additions. The house 
is a two storey and a half frame structure with a gable roof and original V-Joint 
b.orizontal wood siding. 

The building is a simple, elegant example of a tradesman's house in which the original 
design is still largely intact. 

The house was built by James Barney, a carpenter born in Scotland, but of English 
origin. Mr. Barney immigrated into Canada in 1880 and along with his father, Henry, 
a painter, began what is to be believed as their first experience in house building. 

Notice of Objection to the proposed designation, together with a statement of the 
reasons for the objection and all relevant facts may be served on the Clerk of the City 
of Orillia before the 22nd day of January, 1996. 

DATED at Orillia, Ontario 

this 21th day of December, 1995. 

Ronald J. Ellett, A.M.C.T. 
City Clerk 
City of Orillia 


